
199 Sukhumvit Soi 22, Klong Ton,
Klong Toey, Bangkok, 10110 Thailand

Bob Fabiano
General Manager
Bangkok Marriott Marquis Queen’s Park

Dear supporters of the German Help initiative and the Thai-German community, 
 
The team of the Bangkok Marriott Marquis Queen’s Park is excited to host the Fest der 
Deutschen 2019 and arrange an event that guests will remember as outstanding and
worthwhile. 

While we were not pleased that we were unable to live up to expectations during the 
previous event, for various reasons, some being beyond our control,  we appreciate the 
opportunity to regain your confidence by showcasing our brilliant hotel and services to
the Thai-German community next year,  especially knowing that we are supporting a 
charitable cause by doing so. 

Thank you for continuously supporting the German Help initiative and your
confidence in our hotel to do it right.

Sincerely,


